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TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH

	Assessing/ Codes/Planning

P.O. Box 6260

320 Ocean House Road

Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107-0060
	
	Phone:  207-799-1619
Email:  maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org




MEMORANDUM


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Town Council


FROM:
Conservation Commission


DATE:
May 6, 2016


SUBJECT:
Loveitt Woods Access purchase

Introduction

Since prior to 2012, the Conservation Commission has identified a north access to Loveitt Woods as a priority. We have worked with the Cape Elizabeth Land Trust, and have evaluated the desirability and cost of other alternatives. The existing access off Glenden Road has remained a desirable location both because of its history of access for the neighborhood and its physical characteristics as a dry, wooded trail connector.

Recommendation

At the May 4, 2016 meeting, the Conservation Commission discussed the proposal to purchase the back lot located at 8 Rock Wall Lane owned by Karen Willens for $75,000. The commission opened the meeting to public comment and neighbors spoke in favor of the purchase. At the close of discussion, the Conservation Commission unanimously approved the following motion:

The Conservation Commission strongly recommends purchase of the Willens lot for the asking price of $75,000 and notes its correlation with goals stated in the 2013 Greenbelt Plan.
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